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SCHOOL OF HOSPITALITY FIRST GROUP     

TRAINING PROGRAMME INAUGURATED  

The School of Hospitality, St. Thomas Province 

India, has inaugurated the training programme 

for the first group of Co-Workers at St. John’s 

Hospital Auditorium on 06 April 2011. The first 

group consists of 30 “Students”. The training 

programme lasts 4 days. A certificate will be  

issued to the “students” at the end of the 

course. The Director of the School, Br. Francis, 

Sr. General, Vimala George and Provincial        

Br. Antony spoke on the occasion. . 

FRENCH PROVINCE OF THE HOSPITALLER ORDER OF 

ST.JOHN OF GOD ACCOMPLISHED THE PROCEDURE OF 

TRANSFERRING ITS WORK AT PAMPLEMOUSSES,           

MAURITIUS TO THE INDIAN PROVINCE. 

 At the assembly of 

Co-workers,       

volunteers, and 

residents held at 

the centre at    

Pamplemousses  

in Mauritius on   

25-03-2011, the 

French provincial officially announced that the 

Province has completed all the process in      

respect of Canon and Civil laws to transfer the 

Centre to the Indian Province. He read out the 

transfer order of Prior General Donatus Forkan.  

At the Annual General Assembly of the Associa-

tion held at Pamplemousses on 25 March 2011, 

French Provincial affirmed the decision of the 

Province and read out the Transfer letter of Prior 

General. The Association reorganized with      

appointment of a 2/3rds (two third majority)  

Association’s membership from the membership 

of the Indian Province.  

The formal celebration would take place at  Pam-

plemousses in Mauritius on 11 February 2012. 

 

 Two Council members, Bros. George KT and Pius 

Manithottil are visiting Jhansi Bishop to follow up 

the offer of  land other infrastructure for our   

future mission in his Diocese in UP. 

 The province has decided to produce a short 

documentary video film on the activities of the 

province by a professional group.                        

Br. Pius V George and Br. Francis Mannaparampil 

have been appointed to carry out this task. 


